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Hearing Board Members,

I urge you to reject the most current version of the Stipulated Order of Abatement.  This order is
riddled with flaws and cannot withstand your scrutiny.  

Of chief concern is the total lack of accountability.  Where are the penalties for noncompliance?  

There are too many delay tactics, such as:
    -it creates a scientific advisory group,
    -it creates a requirement for public meetings regarding work plans,
    -it links air pollution abatement to the process of park reconfiguration.

This agreement MUST be amended to address these weaknesses.  Please defend our right to clean
air.

Sincerely,
Joyce L Southward
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